

Pooltown Road Ellesmere Port Cheshire CH65 7ED

0151 355 1546 admin@theacornsprimary.co.uk



Executive Headteacher
Mrs Hannah Broom BA(Hons) NPQH

Dear Parent/Carer of Pupils in Reception

28th November 2024

We have been offered a wonderful last-minute opportunity for our Reception children to visit the Passion 4 Learning Christmas Experience. We will attend the event on Wednesday 4th December where The children will be helping Santa's elves to sort letters, wrap presents, and ensure games are complete and ready for Santa's sleigh. They will also check where their name is in the 'Naughty or Nice' book (obviously they have all been good ©!), enjoy a drink of hot chocolate, listen to a story, and meet Santa.

The amazing team at Passion 4 Learning have arranged transport and resources for the event, making this free for all our pupils to attend. This is amazingly generous of them and an experience we know our children will immensely enjoy.

Please complete the required permission information to allow your child to attend.